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October 18, 2022

Letter of recommendation for Pedro Marques

To whom it may concern,

This is a letter of recommendation for Pedro Marques, who has been my MSc.
student for the past year. Pedro was supervised by me, as a Master’s degree
candidate at Instituto Superior Técnico (University of Lisbon) and as an intern
at Gympass1.

The work produced was related to the use of graph neural networks for the
task of recommending new gyms to Gympass users. I was able to verify that
Pedro is a dedicated worker and an excellent team member, not only promptly
carrying out the needed tasks as also actively cooperating with the remaining
team members. In addition, Pedro has shown himself resourceful and inventive.
These characteristics, together with a firm dedication to his work, allowed him
to implement and test all suggestions, while also taking his own decisions and
defending their outcomes.

At a personal level, Pedro is a communicative person, who gets along very
well with all those he has worked with. From what I could observe, he is well
respected by both his colleagues and his teachers.

In closing, I strongly believe that he has all the features of data engineer.

If any further comment is needed, I am available for contact at the above address.

Sincerely,

Pável Pereira Calado

1https://site.gympass.com/


